
 

 

                      21-June-2023 
Prof. Farzad Pakdel 
Associate Professor 
Iran 
 
Subject: Speaker Invitation – MEACO-MIOC 2023, Muscat, Oman 
 
Dear Prof. Farzad, 
 
On behalf of both the Oman Ophthalmology Society (OOS) and The Middle East Africa Council of 
Ophthalmology (MEACO), we wish to cordially invite you to be one of our prestigious speakers at the 
MEACO-MIOC 2023 Congress, scheduled to take place from 29th November to 2nd December at the 
Oman Convention & Exhibition Centre, Muscat, Oman. 
 
The MEACO-MIOC Congress promises to be the largest ophthalmic meeting in the Middle East and 
Africa regions that will attract ophthalmologists, eye care professionals, and exhibiting companies 
from the region, as well as from Europe, America, Asia, and Australia. 
 
The congress will feature an unparalleled scientific program and is expected to be exceptionally 
stimulating with the assembly of more than 150 speakers from the elite group of ophthalmologists 
around the world who will be invited to share their experiences together with over 400 faculty and 
presenters from the region. 
 
We value your support and participation in delivering the session: Oculoplasty Session 
 
The congress secretariat will be more than happy to assist you with all logistical arrangements or 
additional information you may need. 
 
Looking forward to welcoming you to Muscat! 
  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Rashid Al Saidi, MD, FEBO 
Chairman of the Joint Organizing Committee 
President of the Oman Ophthalmic Society 

Dr. Abdul Aziz Badla, MD 
President of the Middle East Africa Council of 
Ophthalmology 

 


